
Welcome to Advanced Pediatric Therapies! 
 

Sometimes kids have to visit someone called an 
occupational therapist.  Occupational therapists 
usually call themselves “OT’s”.  OT’s are really 
nice and fun to play with!   
 
 
 
 
 

When you come, you will meet an OT.  Your mom or dad can tell you her name and 
you can even see a picture of her on our website!  She is really fun and may want 
to see you draw and play.  

 
You may sit at a table and draw, cut and play with 
blocks.  She will talk to your parents and write a lot 
of things down.  She is trying to get to know you 
and your family!  
 
Afterwards, you and your OT will play in our play 
spaces.  The play spaces are really fun!  There are 
hammocks, swings, zip-lines, toys, games and a ball 
pit.   Here is a picture 
of our “big gym” where 
you can climb and play.    
 

 
 
 

We look forward to meeting you at Advanced 
Pediatric Therapies! 

 
 


